
                                                         
                                                    ICBA Centenary Event-Brussels 
 
 
       Dear Esteemed Delegates  /Resource persons/Guests/key personnel/Chief Guest  

                       Sub: Letter of appreciation from President, ICBA  

International Cooperative Banking Association (ICBA), one of the 8 sectoral Association of 
International Cooperative Alliance (ICA) celebrated its centennial events in close collaboration 
with ICA, with broader theme to look at “The People Centeredness of Cooperative 
Financial Institutions” to re-affirm our belief in the cooperative identity and the resolve of 
cooperatives to Build a Better World. 
It was a great honour for ICBA and its constituents that Dr Ariel Guarco, President ICA graced 
the events as chief Guest. Rabobank , KU Leuven ,The World Bank etc. extended all possible 
support to the ICBA centennial events. 
It is a matter of great privilege to meet you during the  ICBA Centennial Events (Thought 
Leaders Symposium/Centennial Event/Study visit) held on 17-19, November 2022 in Brussels,, 
Belgium.. We are extremely happy to note that despite your tight schedule, you could join the 
event both online & onsite and also made contributions in the form of Presentations of 
Papers/comments/observations/views./interventions. etc. The quality of the presentation was 
of very high academic standard and are of immense value to the Cooperative Financial 
Institutions (CFIs) /Cooperative Banks (CBs) Some of you have opted to convey best wishes to 
ICBA. 
We sincerely appreciate your support to our reconstituted ICBA so as to ensure the growth and 
development of CFIs and Banking sector at global level. 
I hope to receive your support in formulating developmental initiatives and also sharing best 
practices for appropriate replication at all levels & also shaping the future of ICBA 
 
Best wishes & Cooperative Greetings from ICBA Team   

Wish you a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year 

                                                                                                                                   Yours sincerely 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                         Bhima Subrahmanyam) 
                                                                                                                          President, ICBA &  
                                                                                                                    Managing Director, NAFSCOB  
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